
We are pleased to welcome our congregational overseer, Randy Heacock, who will
be sharing the message with us this morning.

We have an urgent need for first quarter Sunday School teachers. 
Please scan the QR code to sign up or see Diane Keeler. 

Consider serving as a Sunday greeter! Sign-up on the mailboxes.

We are in need of coffee donations for our fellowship time after the Sunday
service. If you would like to contribute, please bring ground coffee to the church
kitchen anytime. Thank you!
   
Thursday, October 2 at 6:30, TMC will be hosting a Women & Young Girls Craft
Night for the Samaritan Purse Operation Christmas Child Shoe Box Mission. There
will be a donation box in the foyer. Contact Diane Keeler if you have any questions. 

                      Mennonite Women’s Breakfast and Bible Study will be Saturday, 
                      October 11 at 7 AM at Dawn’s home. Please RSVP by scanning the
                      QR code or see Alyssa Rank for more details.  

 For Her Walk 2025 will be held Saturday, October 11  to support th

 North Care Women's Clinic. As a walker, you ask others to sponsor 
 you as you complete a 2 mile walk at Franconia Community Park. 
 Bring the whole family and come be a part of changing hearts and 
 building families. Please see Shawna Mikityuk for more information. 

Senior Luncheon will be on Tuesday, October 14 at the Franconia Cafe at 12 PM.
Please let us know you are coming by signing up on the mailboxes.

                         Peter Powerhouse will be hosting the Red Cross Blood Drive on
                         Wednesday, October 15 from 2 - 7 PM. Scan the QR code to schedule 
                         your donation!

TMC will have a table for a Free Benefit Banquet for The Worm Project to be held
6 pm on Saturday, October 18, at the Franconia Heritage Restaurant. 
Hear inspiring stories from our keynote speakers, Ana Cespedes, CEO of Vitamin
Angels, and Rev. Dr. Richard Stryker, Healthy Women Healthy Liberia. If you are
interested in going, please contact Gina Canaviri. 

Save the dates for our Fall Bible Studies: November 5 , 12 , and 19  at 6:30 PM.
Each night will have activities for all ages!
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Save the date for our 2  annual Thankfulness Festival November 8   from 1-3 PM.nd th

T H I S  W E E K L O O K I N G  A H E A D

S E P T E M B E R  2 8 ,  2 0 2 5

We're glad you've joined us today! As we are empowered by the Holy Spirit, our
mission is to extend God's healing, hope, and forgiveness to all. Our prayer is that you

receive grace and peace from Jesus Christ as we worship together. 

W E L C O M E

A N N O U N C E M E N T S  

1980 Sumneytown Pike, PO Box 225, Kulpsville, PA 19443

WEDNESDAY
Men’s Discipleship | 6:30 AM

Praise & Prayer Meeting | 7 PM

THURSDAY
Women & Young Girls Craft Night | 6:30 PM

Greeters next week, October 5, will be the Ness Family.

Pastor Ken Hoover | 717-892-9256   
 Associate Pastor Charlie Ness | 215-896-8830       Youth Pastor Brandon Lee | 203-260-9278 (215) 368-2450 | TowamencinMennonite.org

Senior Luncheon
October 14 | 12 PM

Red Cross Blood Drive
October 15 | 2-7 PM

Fall Bible Study
November 5 , 12 ,  and 19  | 6:30 PMth th th

Thankfulness Festival
November 8  | 1 PMth

Do nothing out of selfish

ambition or vain conceit.

Rather, in humility value

others above yourselves...”

Philippians 2:3



Gathering: The Church as a Community
Songs of Worship | Worship Team
Greeting | Wendell Weaver
Announcements & Offering

Singing: The Church Worshiping God

Learning: The Church Studying God’s Word
Scripture Reading: Philippians 2:1-11 | Betty Detweiler
Sermon: Reclaiming Humility as Essential to the Christian Faith
                                                                               Pastor Randy Heacock
 
 
Responding: The Church Ministering
Song of Response | Worship Team

Sending: The Church Going Out on Mission
Benediction

Refreshments in Fellowship Hall following service.

Sunday School for all ages at 10:45 AM downstairs.

Today’s Nursery Care:
Tianna K. & Chelsia R. (Service)
Janet N. & Chelsia R. (Sunday School)

T O D A Y ' S  W O R S H I P

Praise God for the example of the Lord Jesus Christ in humbling himself to
become like us humans, for His sacrificial death on the cross and that he is
the resurrected King of the universe.

Ask the Lord to supply teachers and helpers for the Children's Sunday School.

As we gather next Sunday for communion, let us seek the Lord and prepare
our hearts in reverence and gratitude.

Pray for Paris & Melanie Hagen’s house in Arizona to sell.

Pray for God's healing, recovery, and grace for the following persons:
Blanche Freed - adjusting to Ken's passing and transition to the Souderton
Mennonite Homes.
Ted Marolewski - rehab to gain strength following hospitalization.
Judy Marolewski - recovering from hip surgery.
Will Schirmer - recovery from foot surgery.
Ron and Michele Delp’s daughter Audrey - dealing with health issues. 
Barbara Kratz - recovery from blood and heart infection.
Addy Azeredo - recovery from accident. 

Pray for Pastor Gilberto and family as they lead the promised Land Church in
Xicotepec, Mexico. Please see insert for specific prayer requests. 

Thank God for the musical gifts He blessed Andre Leatherman, Jessica
Leatherman, and David Good with to lead in worship next week. 

Ask God to bless those who have birthdays this week: Ann Saeler, 
Lowell Bergey, Garland Meyers, Reuben Good, Harold Mellott, Ruth Ann
Fly, and Amber Knechel.

Ask God to bless those who are celebrating anniversaries this week: Rick &
Crystal Mayberry, Garland & Joan Meyers, and Jason & Trisha DiTullio.

If the office missed listing any birthdays or wedding anniversaries, please let
us know.
 

P R A Y E R S  A N D  P R A I S E S


